Free Reading For We Are Many Bobiverse Book 2

For We Are Many Bobiverse Book 2
Modern FantasyProject Hail MaryHide and SeekStorm FrontOut of Spite,
Out of MindThe Expert System's BrotherArmadaZero HourKill SwitchThe
Singularity TrapRogue ProtocolThe Utterly Uninteresting and
Unadventurous Tales of Fred, the Vampire AccountantMechanical FailureA
Galaxy UnknownNetwork EffectShockwaveThe BobiverseSoftware Project
Management in PracticeThe Wrong StarsExplorationsAll These
WorldsSecond Hand CursesChildren of RuinArtificial ConditionAscent
(The Invasion Chronicles—Book Three): A Science Fiction ThrillerThe
Beauty of Humanity MovementDreamlandHipster Business ModelsThe Last
EmperoxSpecOpsBetternessFor We Are ManyWe Are Legion (We Are
Bob)OutlandMap's EdgeAgent to the StarsMidworldBroken SoulThe Expert
System's ChampionOff to Be the Wizard

Modern Fantasy
The bestselling anthology series continues with 12 brand new, never
before seen stories! Become an Explorer today! The war is over, Earth
all but decimated, the Sun dying. But there is still hope. Colony
ships leave, taking the lucky ones across the galaxy in search of new
worlds to call home. Among the stars they will find strange wonders,
and new terrors. Join an all-star cast as they set forth on Earth's
most important Exploration yet in Explorations: Colony Featuring: Melt
- Felix R Savage Knowledge at Any Cost - Jasper T Scott The Unsung
Heroes of Sublevel 12 - Amy DuBoff The Failsafe - Ian Whates Fleeing
the Fire - Ralph Kern The Colony of Imago - Scott Bartlett Spiderfall
- Scott Moon Colony: Earth - Robert M Campbell Howl - Scarlett R Algee
A Time and a Space - Nathan Hystad The Light of Distant Earth - Tim C
Taylor A Change of Plans - Dennis E Taylor Sign up for the
SciFiExplorations Newsletter at http: //eepurl.com/ccWrwf

Project Hail Mary
When you discover the world is a computer program, and you figure out
that by altering the code you can time travel and perform acts that
seem like magic, what can possibly go wrong?Pretty much
everything.Just ask Brit, who has jumped around in time with such
abandon that she has to coexist with multiple versions of herself.
Now, Brit the Elder finds that her memories don't match Brit the
Younger's. And there's the small matter of a glitch that's making Brit
the Elder's body fritz out. Brit the Elder's ex-boyfriend Phillip
wants to help her, but he'll have to keep it secret from his current
girlfriend, Brit the Younger, who can't stand her future
self.Meanwhile, Martin is trying to protect Phillip from a relentless
attacker he somehow hasn't noticed; Gwen is angry because Martin
accidentally proposed to her; Gary tries to help the less fortunate,
with predictably disastrous results; and an old nemesis might have to
be the one to save them all.In Out of Spite, Out of Mind, our fearless
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wizards discover the biggest glitch in their world's program may well
be themselves.

Hide and Seek
'My most anticipated book of the year' - Peter F. Hamilton, Britain's
no.1 science fiction writer Children of Ruin follows Adrian
Tchaikovsky's extraordinary Children of Time, winner of the Arthur C.
Clarke award. It is set in the same universe, with new characters and
a thrilling narrative. It has been waiting through the ages. Now it's
time . . . Thousands of years ago, Earth’s terraforming program took
to the stars. On the world they called Nod, scientists discovered
alien life – but it was their mission to overwrite it with the memory
of Earth. Then humanity’s great empire fell, and the program’s
decisions were lost to time. Aeons later, humanity and its new spider
allies detected fragmentary radio signals between the stars. They
dispatched an exploration vessel, hoping to find cousins from old
Earth. But those ancient terraformers woke something on Nod better
left undisturbed. And it’s been waiting for them. 'Books like this are
why we read science fiction' - Ian McDonald, author of the Luna series
All underpinned by great ideas. And it is crisply modern - but with
the sensibility of classic science fiction' Stephen Baxter, author of
the Long Earth series (with Terry Pratchett)

Storm Front
She's hunting. He's watching. Special Agent Macy Crow is a survivor.
After a vicious hit-and-run nearly kills her, she gets right back to
work, and now she's gunning for a spot on the FBI's elite profiling
team. As an audition, she offers to investigate the recently
discovered bones of Tobi Turner, a high school girl who disappeared
fifteen years ago. While investigating with local sheriff Mike Nevada,
a former colleague and onetime lover, Macy discovers a link between
Tobi's case and several others that occurred around the same time as
her disappearance. As Macy interviews victims and examines old cases,
she uncovers a sinister picture of a stalker who graduated to sexual
assault--and then murder. Macy and Nevada race to put this monster
behind bars before he can come out of hiding. But the murderer's had
years to hone his skills, and soon Macy herself becomes a target.
She's no stranger to pain and terror, but will Macy's first profiling
case be her last?

Out of Spite, Out of Mind
Bobiverse fans: a signed limited edition of all three books in a boxed
set, signed by the author, is now available on Amazon. Look for The
Bobiverse [Signed Limited Edition] on Amazon Bob Johansson has just
sold his software company and is looking forward to a life of leisure.
There are places to go, books to read, and movies to watch. So it's a
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little unfair when he gets himself killed crossing the street. Bob
wakes up a century later to find that corpsicles have been declared to
be without rights, and he is now the property of the state. He has
been uploaded into computer hardware and is slated to be the
controlling AI in an interstellar probe looking for habitable planets.
The stakes are high: no less than the first claim to entire worlds. If
he declines the honor, he'll be switched off, and they'll try again
with someone else. If he accepts, he becomes a prime target. There are
at least three other countries trying to get their own probes launched
first, and they play dirty. The safest place for Bob is in space,
heading away from Earth at top speed. Or so he thinks. Because the
universe is full of nasties, and trespassers make them mad - very mad.

The Expert System's Brother
When your fairy godmother threatens to enslave you with a curse - when
a malevolent piper solves your rat problem but steals your children when you seek revenge on the prince who turned you into a frog - who
can you turn to in your hour of need? The band of scoundrels known far
and wide as the Bastard Champions - the swashbuckling trio who travel
a world of legend, seeking adventure and righting wrongs - as long as
there's enough gold to be earned. They are Jack, the seemingly
unkillable leader whose ever-present grin belies a dark past; Marie,
who fights with fury but battles more fiercely to control the beast
within; and Frank, the master of logistics, whose cloak hides horrific
scars that are far more than skin-deep. As they slash and scheme
through kingdom and village alike, the Bastard Champions uncover
tantalizing clues to their ultimate quarry: the powerful Blue Fairy,
who has made each of their lives a living hell.Second Hand Curses adds
a dash of sly wit and a heaping portion of action to the fairy tales
you thought you knew.

Armada
“TRANSMISSION is riveting, unexpected, and firmly rooted in strong
psychological profiles backed with thriller and sci-fi elements: what
more could readers wish for? (Just the quick publication of Book Two,
Arrival.)” --Midwest Book Review From #1 worldwide bestselling fantasy
author Morgan Rice comes book #3 in a long-anticipated science fiction
series. With planet Earth destroyed, what will become of 13 year old
Kevin and Chloe in the mother ship? Will the aliens enslave them? What
do they want? Is there any hope of escape? And will Kevin and Chloe
ever return to Earth again? “Action-packed …. Rice’s writing is solid
and the premise intriguing.” –Publishers Weekly, re A Quest of Heroes
“A superior fantasy… A recommended winner for any who enjoy epic
fantasy writing fueled by powerful, believable young adult
protagonists.” –Midwest Book Review, re Rise of the Dragons “An action
packed fantasy sure to please fans of Morgan Rice’s previous novels,
along with fans of works such as THE INHERITANCE CYCLE by Christopher
Paolini…. Fans of Young Adult Fiction will devour this latest work by
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Rice and beg for more.” –The Wanderer, A Literary Journal (regarding
Rise of the Dragons) Book #4 in the series is also now available! Also
available are Morgan Rice’s many series in the fantasy genre,
including A QUEST OF HEROES (BOOK #1 IN THE SORCERER’S RING), a free
download with over 1,300 five star reviews!

Zero Hour
The sequel to 'Columbus Day'. Colonel Joe Bishop made a promise and
he's going to keep it; taking the captured alien starship Flying
Dutchman back out. He doesn't agree when the UN decides to send almost
70 elite Special Operations troops, hotshot pilots and scientists with
him; the mission is a fool's errand he doesn't expect to ever return.
At least, this time, the Earth is safe, right?Not so much.

Kill Switch
THE NEW NOVEL FROM THE BESTSELLING AUTHOR OF READY PLAYER ONE It's
just another day of high school for Zack Lightman. He's daydreaming
through another boring math class, with just one more month to go
until graduation and freedom—if he can make it that long without
getting suspended again. Then he glances out his classroom window and
spots the flying saucer. At first, Zack thinks he's going crazy. A
minute later, he's sure of it. Because the UFO he's staring at is
straight out of the videogame he plays every night, a hugely popular
online flight simulator calledArmada—in which gamers just happen to be
protecting the earth from alien invaders. But what Zack's seeing is
all too real. And his skills—as well as those of millions of gamers
across the world—are going to be needed to save the earth from what's
about to befall it. Yet even as he and his new comrades scramble to
prepare for the alien onslaught, Zack can't help thinking of all the
science-fiction books, TV shows, and movies he grew up reading and
watching, and wonder: Doesn't something about this scenario seem a
little too… familiar? Armada is at once a rollicking, surprising
thriller, a classic coming of age adventure, and an alien-invasion
tale like nothing you've ever read before—one whose every page is
infused with author Ernest Cline's trademark pop-culture savvy.

The Singularity Trap
Betterness: Economics for Humans is a powerful call to arms for a postcapitalist economy. Umair Haque argues that just as positive
psychology revolutionized our understanding of mental health by
recasting the field as more than just treating mental illness, we need
to rethink our economic paradigm. Why? Because business as we know it
has reached a state of diminishing returns—though we work harder and
harder, we never seem to get anywhere. This has led to a diminishing
of the common wealth: wage stagnation, widening economic inequality,
the depletion of the natural world, and more. To get out of this trap,
Page 4/15

Free Reading For We Are Many Bobiverse Book 2
we need to rethink the future of human exchange. In short, we need to
get out of business and into betterness. HBR Singles provide brief yet
potent business ideas, in digital form, for today's thinking
professional.

Rogue Protocol
Rogue Protocol is the third entry in Martha Wells's Hugo, Nebula,
Alex, and Locus Award-winning, New York Times and USA Today
bestselling series, The Murderbot Diaries. Starring a human-like
android who keeps getting sucked back into adventure after adventure,
though it just wants to be left alone, away from humanity and small
talk. Who knew being a heartless killing machine would present so many
moral dilemmas? Sci-fi’s favorite antisocial A.I. is back on a
mission. The case against the too-big-to-fail GrayCris Corporation is
floundering, and more importantly, authorities are beginning to ask
more questions about where Dr. Mensah's SecUnit is. And Murderbot
would rather those questions went away. For good. "I love
Murderbot!"--New York Times bestselling author Ann Leckie Murderbot
Diaries #1 All Systems Red #2 Artificial Condition #3 Rogue Protocol
#4 Exit Strategy At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Utterly Uninteresting and Unadventurous Tales of Fred,
the Vampire Accountant
The first full-length novel in Martha Wells' New York Times and USA
Today bestselling Murderbot Diaries series. "I caught myself rereading
my favorite parts and I can’t recommend it enough." — New York Times
You know that feeling when you’re at work, and you’ve had enough of
people, and then the boss walks in with yet another job that needs to
be done right this second or the world will end, but all you want to
do is go home and binge your favorite shows? And you're a sentient
murder machine programmed for destruction? Congratulations, you're
Murderbot. Come for the pew-pew space battles, stay for the most
relatable A.I. you’ll read this century. — I’m usually alone in my
head, and that’s where 90 plus percent of my problems are. When
Murderbot's human associates (not friends, never friends) are captured
and another not-friend from its past requires urgent assistance,
Murderbot must choose between inertia and drastic action. Drastic
action it is, then. At the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Mechanical Failure
"Creating a new product and finding customers has gotten easier in the
twenty-first century. This can partly be attributed to the march of
technological progress. But there is another factor at play: a growing
willingness to try new entrepreneurial ideas, even if they appear
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silly at first. the second book by Priceonomics tells the stories of
people who have capitalized on these changes to make a living in the
modern world. These are people who tried new things - crowdfunding
instead of bank loans, food trucks instead of restaurants, public
launches instead of patents. They took big risks, learned how to do
things on their own, and fought through major setbacks."--Back cover.

A Galaxy Unknown
United Nations Special Operations Command sent an elite Expeditionary
Force of soldiers and pilots out on a simple recon mission, and
somehow along the way they sparked an alien civil war. Now the not-atall-Merry Band of Pirates is in desperate trouble, again. Their stolen
alien starship is falling apart, thousands of lightyears from home.
The ancient alien AI they nicknamed 'Skippy' is apparently dead, and
even if they can by some miracle revive him, he might never be the
same.

Network Effect
In Adrian Tchaikovsky's The Expert System's Champion, sometimes the
ones you hate are the only ones that can save you. It's been ten years
since Handry was wrenched away from his family and friends, forced to
wander a world he no longer understood. But with the help of the
Ancients, he has cobbled together a life, of sorts, for himself and
his fellow outcasts. Wandering from village to village, welcoming the
folk that the townships abandon, fighting the monsters the villagers
cannot—or dare not—his ever-growing band of misfits has become the
stuff of legend, a story told by parents to keep unruly children in
line. But there is something new and dangerous in the world, and the
beasts of the land are acting against their nature, destroying the
towns they once left in peace. And for the first time in memory, the
Ancients have no wisdom to offer At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.

Shockwave
A lone astronaut must save the earth from disaster in this incredible
new science-based thriller from the #1 New York Times bestselling
author of The Martian. Ryland Grace is the sole survivor on a
desperate, last-chance mission--and if he fails, humanity and the
earth itself will perish. Except that right now, he doesn't know that.
He can't even remember his own name, let alone the nature of his
assignment or how to complete it. All he knows is that he's been
asleep for a very, very long time. And he's just been awakened to find
himself millions of miles from home, with nothing but two corpses for
company. His crewmates dead, his memories fuzzily returning, he
realizes that an impossible task now confronts him. Alone on this tiny
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ship that's been cobbled together by every government and space agency
on the planet and hurled into the depths of space, it's up to him to
conquer an extinction-level threat to our species. And thanks to an
unexpected ally, he just might have a chance. Part scientific mystery,
part dazzling interstellar journey, Project Hail Mary is a tale of
discovery, speculation, and survival to rival The Martian--while
taking us to places it never dreamed of going.

The Bobiverse
A young ensign, recently graduated from the Northern Hemisphere Space
Academy, is awakened abruptly in the middle of the night by alarms,
flashing lights, and dire messages to abandon ship. The petite blonde
pulls on some clothes and races through the spaceship in a desperate
search for an available life pod-- but it appears all have already
departed. So begins the epic story of Jenetta Carver. Get a tight grip
on your book and prepare for an exciting adventure like few others
because Jenetta is ready to take names and kick butts from one end of
the galaxy to the other. She may be small, but she has an intellect as
large as Colossus of Rhodes and makes General Sun-Tzu look like an
amateur military enthusiast.

Software Project Management in Practice
A smooth-talking ex-sergeant, accustomed to an easygoing peacetime
military, unexpectedly rejoins the fleet and finds soldiers preparing
for the strangest thing—war. The two hundred years’ (and counting)
peace is a time of tranquility that hasn’t been seen sincewell, never.
Mankind in the Galactic Age had finally conquered war, so what was
left for the military to do but drink and barbecue? That’s the kind of
military that Sergeant R. Wilson Rogers lived in before he left the
fleet to become a smuggler. But it turns out that smuggling is hard.
Like getting-arrested-for-dealing-with-pirates-and-forced-back-intoservice kind of hard. It doesn’t seem so bad—the military was a
perpetual tiki party anyway—but when Rogers returns after only a year
away, something has changed. These are soldiers—actual soldiers doing
actual soldier things like preparing for a war that Rogers is sure
doesn’t exist. Rogers vows to put a stop to all this nonsense—even if
it means doing actual work. With an experienced ear for military
double-speak, Zieja has created a remarkable and sarcastic adventure.

The Wrong Stars
Bobiverse fans: a signed limited edition of all three books in a boxed
set, signed by the author, is now available on Amazon. Look for The
Bobiverse [Signed Limited Edition] on Amazon Being a sentient
spaceship really should be more fun. But after spreading out through
space for almost a century, Bob and his clones just can't stay out of
trouble. They've created enough colonies so humanity shouldn't go
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extinct. But political squabbles have a bad habit of dying hard, and
the Brazilian probes are still trying to take out the competition. And
the Bobs have picked a fight with an older, more powerful species with
a large appetite and a short temper. Still stinging from getting their
collective butts kicked in their first encounter with the Others, the
Bobs now face the prospect of a decisive final battle to defend Earth
and its colonies. But the Bobs are less disciplined than a herd of
cats, and some of the younger copies are more concerned with their own
local problems than defeating the Others. Yet salvation may come from
an unlikely source. A couple of eighth-generation Bobs have found
something out in deep space. All it will take to save the Earth and
perhaps all of humanity is for them to get it to Sol - unless the
Others arrive first.

Explorations
A USA Today bestseller The "I love Murderbot!" —Ann Leckie Artificial
Condition is the follow-up to Martha Wells's Hugo, Nebula, Alex, and
Locus Award-winning, New York Times bestselling All Systems Red It has
a dark past—one in which a number of humans were killed. A past that
caused it to christen itself “Murderbot”. But it has only vague
memories of the massacre that spawned that title, and it wants to know
more. Teaming up with a Research Transport vessel named ART (you don’t
want to know what the “A” stands for), Murderbot heads to the mining
facility where it went rogue. What it discovers will forever change
the way it thinks At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

All These Worlds
Bobiverse fans: a signed limited edition of all three books in a boxed
set, signed by the author, is now available on Amazon. Look for The
Bobiverse [Signed Limited Edition] on Amazon Bob Johansson didn't
believe in an afterlife, so waking up after being killed in a car
accident was a shock. To add to the surprise, he is now a sentient
computer and the controlling intelligence for a Von Neumann probe. Bob
and his copies have been spreading out from Earth for 40 years now,
looking for habitable planets. But that's the only part of the plan
that's still in one piece. A system-wide war has killed off 99.9% of
the human race; nuclear winter is slowly making the Earth
uninhabitable; a radical group wants to finish the job on the remnants
of humanity; the Brazilian space probes are still out there, still
trying to blow up the competition; And the Bobs have discovered a
spacefaring species that sees all other life as food. Bob left Earth
anticipating a life of exploration and blissful solitude. Instead he's
become a sky god to a primitive native species, the only hope for
getting humanity to a new home, and possibly the only thing that can
prevent every living thing in the local sphere from ending up as
dinner.
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Second Hand Curses
A jungle planet must defend against exploitative aliens in this novel
by the #1 New York Times–bestselling author of Star Wars: The Force
Awakens. From the rich imagination of science fiction great Alan Dean
Foster comes the story of Midworld, a Humanx Commonwealth planet
that’s equally fragile and hostile. Covered by a lush rainforest,
Midworld is home to a primitive society that lives in harmony with the
natural world. But the arrival of an exploitative human company, whose
workers know nothing of Midworld’s delicate ecosystem, sparks a
conflict. Should Midworld’s villagers aid the humans or stand against
them? The hero of Foster’s addictive page-turner, Born, decides to
lead two humans across the perilous jungle. His choice propels
Midworld toward annihilation—and leads him headlong into a battle for
survival.

Children of Ruin
Bestselling British master of science fiction Adrian Tchaikovsky
brings readers a new, mind-expanding science fantasia in The Expert
System's Brother After an unfortunate accident, Handry is forced to
wander a world he doesn’t understand, searching for meaning. He soon
discovers that the life he thought he knew is far stranger than he
could even possibly imagine. Can an unlikely saviour provide the
answers to the questions he barely comprehends? At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

Artificial Condition
Follow a renegade sorcerer off the edge of the map, in a thrilling
adventure perfect for fans of Scott Lynch, Brandon Sanderson and
Sebastien de Castell . . . Dashryn Cowl has run out of places to hide.
The erstwhile sorcerer of the Imperial College fled the Bolgravian
Empire when his high-flying family fell from grace, but the tyrannical
empire is still hunting for him. So when he gets his hands on a map
showing a place outside the known lands rich in istariol, the mineral
that fuels sorcery, he sees a way back to power. There's only one
problem: it means masquerading as an Imperial Cartomancer (an instant
death sentence) and finding some dupes to help him mine the istariol
in secret, no questions asked. But somehow, amid the dangers of the
road (floods and avalanches, beasts, barbarians and monsters), a
strange thing begins to happen: Dashryn starts to care about his
ragtag followers and their strange odyssey into the ruins of an
ancient forgotten civilisation. But his past won't let him be: the
implacable Imperial Bloodhound Toran Zorne has caught his scent, and
Zorne has never yet failed to bring his quarry to ground. At the edge
of the map, there's no going forward and no going back . . .
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Ascent (The Invasion Chronicles—Book Three): A Science
Fiction Thriller
Philip K. Dick Award Finalist: A ragtag crew discovers alien
technology that could change the fate of humanity—or awaken an ancient
evil and destroy all life in the galaxy The shady crew of the White
Raven run freight and salvage at the fringes of our solar system. They
discover the wreck of a centuries-old exploration vessel floating
light years away from its intended destination and revive its sole
occupant, who wakes with news of First Alien Contact. When the crew
informs her that humanity has alien allies already, she reveals that
these are very different extra-terrestrials—and the gifts they
bestowed on her could kill all humanity, or take it out to the most
distant stars. File Under: Science Fiction [ Adrift | Liar Liar |
Golden Spiders | Bridge the Void ]

The Beauty of Humanity Movement
An io9 Can't Miss Science Fiction and Fantasy title in March 2014.
Martin Banks is just a normal guy who has made an abnormal discovery:
he can manipulate reality, thanks to reality being nothing more than a
computer program. With every use of this ability, though, Martin finds
his little "tweaks" have not escaped notice. Rather than face
prosecution, he decides instead to travel back in time to the Middle
Ages and pose as a wizard. What could possibly go wrong? An American
hacker in King Arthur's court, Martin must now train to become a fullfledged master of his powers, discover the truth behind the ancient
wizard Merlinand not, y'know, die or anything.

Dreamland
The Last Emperox is the thrilling conclusion to the award-winning, New
York Times and USA Today bestselling Interdependency series, an epic
space opera adventure from Hugo Award-winning author John Scalzi. The
collapse of The Flow, the interstellar pathway between the planets of
the Interdependency, has accelerated. Entire star systems—and billions
of people—are becoming cut off from the rest of human civilization.
This collapse was foretold through scientific prediction . . . and
yet, even as the evidence is obvious and insurmountable, many still
try to rationalize, delay and profit from, these final days of one of
the greatest empires humanity has ever known. Emperox Grayland II has
finally wrested control of her empire from those who oppose her and
who deny the reality of this collapse. But “control” is a slippery
thing, and even as Grayland strives to save as many of her people form
impoverished isolation, the forces opposing her rule will make a
final, desperate push to topple her from her throne and power, by any
means necessary. Grayland and her thinning list of allies must use
every tool at their disposal to save themselves, and all of humanity.
And yet it may not be enough. Will Grayland become the savior of her
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civilization . . . or the last emperox to wear the crown? The
Interdependency Series 1. The Collapsing Empire 2. The Consuming Fire
3. The Last Emperox At the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Hipster Business Models
Jane Yellowrock is a vampire killer for hire—but other creatures of
the night still need to watch their backs. When the Master of the city
of New Orleans asks Jane to improve security for a future visit from a
delegation of European vampires, she names an exorbitant price—and Leo
is willing to pay. That’s because the European vamps want Leo’s
territory, and he knows that he needs Jane to prevent a total
bloodbath. Leo, however, doesn’t mention how this new job will change
Jane’s life or the danger it will bring her and her team. Jane has
more to worry about than some greedy vampires. There’s a vicious
creature stalking the streets of New Orleans, and its agenda seems to
be ripping Leo and her to pieces. Now Jane just has to figure out how
to kill something she can’t even see….

The Last Emperox
In the first novel in the #1 New York Times bestselling Dresden Files
series, Harry Dresden’s investigation of a grisly double murder pulls
him into the darkest depths of magical Chicago… As a professional
wizard, Harry Dresden knows firsthand that the “everyday” world is
actually full of strange and magical things—and most of them don’t
play well with humans. And those that do enjoy playing with humans far
too much. He also knows he’s the best at what he does. Technically,
he’s the only at what he does. But even though Harry is the only game
in town, business—to put it mildly—stinks. So when the Chicago P.D.
bring him in to consult on a double homicide committed with black
magic, Harry's seeing dollar signs. But where there's black magic,
there's a black mage behind it. And now that mage knows Harry's name
“A great series—fast-paced, vividly realized and with a hero/narrator
who’s excellent company.”—Cinescape

SpecOps
Some people are born boring. Some live boring. Some even die boring.
Fred managed to do all three, and when he woke up as a vampire, he did
so as a boring one. Timid, socially awkward, and plagued by selfesteem issues, Fred has never been the adventurous sort. One fateful
night - different from the night he died, which was more inconvenient
than fateful - Fred reconnects with an old friend at his high school
reunion. This rekindled relationship sets off a chain of events
thrusting him right into the chaos that is the parahuman world, a
world with chipper zombies, truck driver wereponies, maniacal
necromancers, ancient dragons, and now one undead accountant trying
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his best to "survive." Because even after it's over, life can still be
a downright bloody mess.

Betterness
Hot Hollywood agent Thomas Stein advocates on behalf of the peaceseeking Yherajk race, but finds his considerable negotiating talents
challenged by his efforts to win humanity's trust in the ugly, badsmelling aliens.

For We Are Many
We Are Legion (We Are Bob)
This special hardcover edition of Dennis E. Taylor's Bobiverse series
presents all three books in hardcover in a slipcase, signed by the
author.

Outland
The acclaimed author of Sweetness in the Belly journeys to Vietnam in
this rich and tantalizing new novel. Raised in the United States but
Vietnamese by birth, Maggie has come to Hanoi seeking clues to the
fate of her father, a dissident artist who disappeared during the war.
Her search brings her to Old Man Hu'ng's pho stall. The old man once
had a shop frequented by revolutionary artists, but now Tu', a
hustling young entrepreneur, is his most faithful customer. Maggie,
Hu'ng, and Tu' come together during a highly charged season that will
mark them forever. Exploring the indelible legacies of war and art, as
well as love's power to renew, The Beauty of Humanity Movement is a
stellar achievement by a globally renowned literary light.

Map's Edge
Bob Lazar is the reason Area 51 became infamous in the 1980s and his
recent appearance on Joe Rogan's podcast with 7 million listeners is
credited with inspiring the Storm Area 51 phenomenon. In his DREAMLAND
autobiography, Lazar reveals every detail of his highly controversial
story about being an insider within the world's most legendary
military research base. Bob Lazar was a brilliant young physicist that
found himself employed at a top secret facility in the middle of the
desert outside Las Vegas. Under the watchful eye of the government
elite, he is tasked with understanding an exotic propulsion system
being used by an advanced aerospace vehicle he is told came from outer
space. The stressful work and long, odd hours start to wear on Bob and
he becomes concerned for his safety. He tells his wife and a couple
close friends about what he's doing in the desert, and his employers
find out and are furious. When they station goons outside his house,
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Bob seeks help from wealthy UFOlogist, John Lear, who encourages Bob
to take his story to award-winning investigative journalist George
Knapp at KLAS-TV, a CBS affiliate. To prove he's telling the truth,
Bob takes a group of people out into the desert to watch a test flight
of the "flying saucer." On the way home, they are stopped by the
police, who notify the base, and Bob loses his job. In a series of
interviews with CBS TV, Bob Lazar then blows the lid off "Area 51,"
blows the whistle on the effort to conceal this craft from the
American people, and blows up his career as a top physicist. Bob
Lazar's reports have been the subject of intense controversy for
decades. He has been interviewed numerous times and his story has been
corroborated by other individuals he worked with and who were present
when these events happened. But until now, Bob Lazar has never told
his own story, in every detail in his own words, about those exciting
days in the desert outside of Las Vegas and how the world came to
learn about the experiments being conducted at Area 51.

Agent to the Stars
When the Yellowstone supervolcano erupts, it's up to six college
students and their experimental physics project to prevent the end of
civilization.When an experiment to study quantum uncertainty goes
spectacularly wrong, physics student Bill Rustad and his friends find
that they have accidentally created an inter-dimensional portal. They
connect to Outland-an alternate Earth with identical geology, but
where humans never evolved.The group races to establish control of the
portal before the government, the military, or evildoers can take it
away.Then everything changes when the Yellowstone supervolcano erupts
in an explosion large enough to destroy civilization and kill half the
planet. The team has just hours to get as many people as possible
across to Outland before a lethal cloud of ash overwhelms them.Nothing
has prepared the refugees for what they find-a world of few resources
and unprecedented dangers. Somehow, they must learn to survive,
because Outland may be not just a safe haven-it could be their new
home.This 2019 edition has been substantially revised by the author.

Midworld
Broken Soul
What if being a hero was encoded in your genes? And nobody told you?
Casmir Dabrowski would laugh if someone asked him that. After all, he
had to build a robot to protect himself from bullies when he was in
school. Fortunately, life is a little better these days. He's an
accomplished robotics engineer, a respected professor, and he almost
never gets picked on in the lunchroom. But he's positive heroics are
for other people. Until robot assassins stride onto campus and try to
kill him. Forced to flee the work he loves and the only home he's ever
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known, Casmir catches the first ship into space, where he hopes to buy
time to figure out who wants him dead and why. If he can't, he'll
never be able to return home. But he soon finds himself entangled with
bounty hunters, mercenaries, and pirates, including the most feared
criminal in the Star Kingdom: Captain Tenebris Rache. Rache could snap
his spine with one cybernetically enhanced finger, but he may be the
only person with the answer Casmir desperately needs: What in his
genes is worth killing for?

The Expert System's Champion
What do you do when the power goes off? Terrorists have acquired a
terrible new weapon that can crash the power grid and plunge America
into a new dark age. A coordinated attack is planned to shut out all
lights and emergency services to ten major cities. Planes will fall,
hospitals will go dark, no help will come. And in that terrible
darkness, a dreadful plague will be released. If the lights go off,
nothing can stop the bioweapon from killing millions. At the same
time, the intelligence services are being torn apart from within by a
plague of betrayal, murder, and suicide. Even the Department of
Military Sciences is stumbling in its response to the growing threat.
Time is running out, and Joe is being hunted by a terrifying new kind
of assassin. A team of remote viewers have the ability to take over
any person and turn ordinary citizens into killers. Where can you turn
when there’s nobody left to trust? Joe Ledger faces his deadliest
challenge as friends and allies become enemies and all of the lights
begin to go out

Off to Be the Wizard
"If it were up to one man and one man alone to protect the entire
human race - would you want it to be a down-on-his luck asteroid
miner? When Ivan Pritchard signs on as a newbie aboard the Mad Astra,
it's his final, desperate stab at giving his wife and children the
life they deserve. He can survive the hazing of his crewmates, and how
many times, really, can near-zero g make you vomit? But there's
another challenge looming out there, in the farthest reaches of human
exploration, that will test every man, woman and AI on the ship - and
will force Ivan to confront the very essence of what makes him human."
-Amazon
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